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South Suburban College to Extend Spring Break through March 22nd  
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–South Suburban College is extending its Spring Break for students through 
March 22, 2020 as a precaution related to the COVID-19 pandemic. The college is also 
implementing a Spring Break for all Adult Education classes next week. Students with a clinical 
rotation will be contacted with more details. 
 
SSC will remain open and maintain standard operating hours. All employees will continue 
working through the extended break. Classes will resume on March 23rd to keep the Spring 
2020 Semester on schedule. The college is working to ensure all credit classes may be offered in 
an online format, if necessary. More information will be shared on class delivery later next 
week. All campus events scheduled through March 22nd are postponed. The National Junior 
College Athletic Association (NJCAA) Division II Men’s Basketball National Tournament which 
was scheduled for next week in Danville, IL, has also been postponed. 

Currently, there are no reported cases of COVID-19 at SSC. Visit www.ssc.edu for ongoing 
updates. 
 
SSC’s Main Campus is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. The Oak 
Forest Center is located at 16333 South Kilbourn in Oak Forest. 
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